FAX 0

Florida Tire

- Recycling, Inc.

(VIA FACBIMILE 407-433-2666)
April 4, 1994

Joseph Kahn, PE

Solid Waste Supervisor

SOUTHEAST DISTRICT

FLORIDR DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
1900 South Congress Avenue, Suite A

west Palm Beach, FL 33406

RE: FIRE LANE #4
Dear Mr. Kahn,
Following a conference telephone conversation which included you,

Joe Lurix, and Marion Hedgepeth on Friday April 1, 1994, T am
writing to confirm Mr. Lurix’s statement: at Ms. Janet Bowman'’s

direction Mr. Lurix’s response to our request of March 31, 13%4 is
"fire lane 4 must be put in in accordance with the order”.

While the Company will certainly comply, we are disappointed that
the DEPARTMENT could not see the loglc in FTR’‘a request.
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RECYCLING, INC.

ce: Jameg R. Brindell, Esquire

Providing An Environmental Solution
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